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This week in Year 1 
Monday 13th  January 2020
This week we will be carrying on with our topic of famous people

and will be focusing on Julia Donaldson. 
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Year 1 Team 

Miss Horth and Mrs Jhita 
English: 


We are going to be looking at the story ‘Room on the broom’ and focusing on adjectives. We will be using adjectives to describe the nouns in the book- the wand, hat etc. 


We will then be choosing a character from the story and writing  character description.         





Phonics:   


We are going to be recapping the phase 5 sounds we have been learning and will then focus on the sounds ew, oe, au.


It is important that your child can read the sound and then write it in a word. 


When learning sounds at home please encourage them to write a word with that sound and then to put it into a sentence. 








Maths:


In Maths we are going to be looking at time. We will start by thinking about a minute and doing some time challenges- what can we do in a minute? We will then think about our day and create our own timetables using the language of morning, afternoon and evening. 


Later on in the week we will be using the clocks to create o’clock and half past times. 








Homework:


Homework will come home on a Friday and needs to be handed back the following Wednesday.





Weekly spellings are given on a Monday with the test being the following Monday.  





You should continue to practice star spellings ready for the week before half term. 





Please make sure you read with your child every night. 








Action Points:


★ PE will now be on a Thursday (a dance coach) and Fridays.  


★ Please make sure your child brings a coat to school. If it rains they will need a coat to be able to go outside.  


★ Please ensure that your child has their own pencil case that contains writing pencils, colouring pencils, a whiteboard pen, scissors and a glue stick.  


 ★Please make sure homework is handed back in on Wednesday. 


★Our library change day is Wednesday. Your child will not be able to take a new library book unless they bring the old one back. 


★ My email if you need it is h.horth@tssfirst.co.uk











 











